On 18 Aug 2017, at 4:16 pm, James Wilson { DPA > wrote:
And this sort of thing is why it's nice to lighten the mood with baby news, etc
I just a pretty gruelling meeting with Brook management. The continuation of the drop-ins is on something of a knife-edge.
For the time being, if you are considering raising any concerns with G4S (inc healthcare) or with any of the agencies that work within Brook or Tinsley House (IMB, RAPt, etc), please let me know and we can discuss – I've offered to make any necessary contacts for the next few weeks. In other words, please make sure any concerns raised are going through me.
I realise this sounds quite draconian but it's a serious situation.
No immediate silver lining, but here's that classic video of a baby monkey riding backwards on a pig:
Sensitive/Irrelevant
Thanks,
James